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All Saints Church Newsletter

This evening, 9pm in Chapel, Compline, a short
service of night prayer.

Next Sunday, 17th March, Passion Sunday
An order of service with music links will be on our website at the
weekend.  

8am Holy Communion 

10am Holy Communion  READINGS 

Gospel: John 12:20-33

OT: Jeremiah 31>31-34

NT: Hebrews 5:5-10

All are welcome also to 6.30pm Iona Service

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDM1MDU3MzMzODQ0MzE4NzAyJmM9ejBtMCZiPTEyOTU1MDA2NjcmZD1xNXA5ejBz.ZL1lP5ETnC8nOqNbJZkxjj3IVjg6xddgbD0vaM6d_-I


Overhearing prayer and reflection

Eighteen months ago, thirty children from Clifton Road Mosque came to join our
Sunday morning Communion service.  Here is a chance for us to visit their faith

community as our Lent overlaps with their Ramada.  Iftar is an evening meal,
often shared with neighbours, breaking of the day's Ramadan fast.  If you

would like to come, please email David by Friday this week. 
info@davidwarbrick.co.uk.   

If you are unable to come to this one, there is another opportunity after  3rd
April.  See poster below and contact them direct for a place.

mailto:info@davidwarbrick.co.uk.%C2%A0


Slavery and the Anglican church
online seminar

University of Liverpool's Centre for the
Study of International Slavery has
teamed up with the Church of
England Racial Justice Unit (CoERJU)
as part of their Truth-Telling: Slavery
and the Anglican Church project to
co-hosting a series of online
seminars.

The first event will take place online, on
Thursday 21st March, 4.30-6.00pm
and will be centred around the theme
"People not Property, Names not
Numbers".

The webinar will explore the
relationship between the Church and



slavery in terms of involvement,
financial benefit, and the impact on
religious teachings.

You can get your free ticket through
the registration link on Ticket Source
here.

Looking ahead to Easter Day

We have breakfast after the dawn
service in the square.  Anyone willing
to help serve coffee, please let Lindsey
and Ted know.  After the 10am
celebration, homemade cakes would
bring much Easter joy.  Again, please
let Lindsey and Ted know if you can
bring some.

The Revd Lynn Busfield offers these weekly opportunities for
reflection: 

New fellowship group on Monday evenings at 7.30pm informally to discuss
the previous morning’s sermon.

There is room for up to eight people each time, so it would be helpful if you
could let the host - Lynn Busfield - know if you are coming:
email: lynnbusfield58@icloud.com

Address: Flat 4, 28 Gracewell Road, B13 9XG

For our prayers

We pray for our Muslim neighbours, friends, colleagues and classmates as
Ramadan has just begun.

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDM1MDU3MzMzODQ0MzE4NzAyJmM9ejBtMCZiPTEyOTU1MDA2NjgmZD11NWM2cTRu.n49h10dLj9k-zEtVHdd_PBnsAhk34tcMkzcQJdXhAD0
mailto:lynnbusfield58@icloud.com


Saints Alive magazine Click here to read all
the recent issues

Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham
United Kingdom

You received this email because you gave
permission for All Saints church to contact

you. If you would rather not receive any
further emails, please click unsubscribe

below.

Unsubscribe

Among those in our community who are unwell, we remember  Charlotte
Dunlop, Adrian Koslowski, Richard Sharif and King Charles. 

We remember those who have died, including Philip Arrand.

Do you know someone who would like to
receive this newsletter? Do forward it to
them

If you have received a forwarded email, click here
to subscribe:

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER
<parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>
</parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>

Best wishes,
David The Revd Canon David Warbrick, Vicar of All Saints Kings Heath

vicar@allsaintschurchkh.org
(0121) 444 0260
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